
 

 

Parliamentary Question – Pro-Force 

Date: 09 January 2019 

Ref: 206887 

Asked by:  

Alex Norris (Nottingham North) 

 

Question:   

To ask the Secretary of State for the Home Department, on what grounds Pro-

Force Limited was investigated by the then Gangmasters Licensing Authority in 

2015; and what the outcome was of that investigation. 

Response:  

The Gangmasters and Labour Abuse Authority (GLAA) only discloses information 

about its investigations, or those of the former Gangmasters Licencing Authority 

(GLA), where these result in prosecution or another notifiable outcome. 

A list of compliance inspections carried out by the GLA is available on the GLAA 

website www.gla.gov.uk 
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